

HUNT'S CATCH- UP





FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL...

Dear R. B. Hunt Family,

A heartfelt thank you to all of our families who serve in the military. We thank you for your willingness to give up so much of what most of us take for granted so we can enjoy the many freedoms we have in America. We are still adding to our Veterans Wall of Honor, so please bring a copy (no originals) of a picture of a family member in uniform representing a branch of the military. Please attach a note with your name, service person's name, relationship, military branch and years of service.

The Pillars of Character are alive and well at R. B. Hunt. To show how much we care, our students have started a "Pennies for the Panhandle" drive. So please send your change in with your students to help the families who have been effected by Hurricane Michael. All donations will go to the Red Cross to support their relief efforts. Let's pay it forward R. B. Hunt!

The book fair has been a huge success! Thank you to Kara Tozer for all her hard work, and contagious passion for the book fair. Thank you to all the volunteers that rang up sales and helped students pick out books; Wow- we are so fortunate to have such great volunteers. Thank you parents for supporting this book fair. It helps us keep our library up to date and also provides much needed technology for the school.

We have an opening on our P.T.A.O. board for the treasurer's position. Any member interested in nominating someone or putting their name in for the position is asked to do so to either myself or another board member before the November 15^{th} general meeting. Approval and or voting will take place then.

Congratulations to Zachary Mason, who has now read one million words! Welcome to the "Principal's Million Word Club". Aiden Pereira and Gaby Edwards have read all fifteen of the S.S.Y.R.A. books. Way to go readers!

Enjoy the time change,

Amanda S. Garman



5th, 2018



11/6/18 SAC Meeting



11/12/18 Veterans Day Student\ Teacher Holiday



11/15/18 8:30am PTAO Meeting



11/16/18 INTERIMS on HAC



11/17/18 Camp Hunt





Students of the Week



<u>FIRST GRADE:</u> Sawyer Howell, Tibor Szabo, Penelope Marrero, Victoria Shaqareq, Roman Serafini, Juliette Driver, Ansley Gipson, Perry Moser

SECOND GRADE: Fernando Silva, Pearl Dettra, Julia Bailey, Bryson Dean, Aiden Burrell, Amelie Vighetti, Phoebe Armstrong, Cecelia Lentz THIRD GRADE: Malachi Silvagnoli, Evangeline Rivera, Ananda Gordon, Canon Creter, Rylan Walters, Nolia Seward, Patrick Mulligan, Wilder Middaugh

FOURTH GRADE: Selina Pete

<u>FIFTH GRADE:</u> Cole Stuart, Lily Galloway, Julia Lantz, Savannah Ellis



<u>REMINDER</u>

Extended Day
Payments ARE due
Novemeber 15th. A
late fee of \$30 will be
charged on the 16th.
Please submit
payment to Laura Inman
in the Front Office.
Thank You

<u>Lighthouse Café: November 6th-</u> November 12th.

<u>Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.</u> <u>Milk is offered with every meal.</u>

<u>Tuesday-</u>Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonette with Marinara Sauce, Home-Style Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs

Wednesday-Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken Nuggets with WG Roll

Thursday – Pasta&Meatballs with Garlic Toast, Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets

<u>Friday</u>–BBQ Chicken with Garlic Toast, Cheeseburger, Mini Corn Dogs

Monday- NO SCHOOL!!!



Your Support Is Needed

Hurricane Michael Relief

On Sunday night, more than 1,500 people remained in Red Cross shelters throughout the Southeast. As thousands begin to recover from Hurricane Michael, disaster workers are on the ground providing shelter, meals, snacks and relief items to those affected. Our work is just beginning.









To learn more, visit redcross.org or call 1-800-RED CROSS

All figures are cumulative of operations in Alabems, Florida and Georgia and represent Red Cross response efforts as of October 15, 2018.

PTAO News

Phone: 547-7960 Fax: 547-7955

We have a **Zaxby's Chicken Fingers & Buffalo Wings Spirit Night** this week, Tuesday the 6th from 5-8pm. Stop by and pick up dinner for your family, R.B. Hunt will get a portion of the proceeds and you will not have to cook. 1107 N Ponce de Leon Blvd (zaxbys.com) Seniors get a free drink!

Our next PTAO meeting is **Thursday the 15**th **at 8:35am**. We will be

discussing the Breakfast with Santa, an Octaball Court, and electing a new treasurer. If you have anyone you would like to nominate, please email rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com







Last Month Hurricane Michael caused terrible damage to the homes and families in the Florida Panhandle. Since our own families were supported by communities near and far after Hurricane Matthew and Irma, we want to offer support to them. We will start a fundraiser called

"PENNIES for the PANHANDLE"





American Red Cross



The money collected will be sent to the American Red Cross.

This organization provides support for the victims of Hurricane

Michael. So Start collecting that spare change!

Specific dates will be sent to your teachers today!